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April 21, 2011 
 
 
 
David Boyd 
12570 Lockridge Ave N 
Stillwater  MN 55082 
 
VIA EMAIL:  sdrboyd@netzero.net 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1655 Craig Place 
 File ID: ALH 11-467 
 
Dear Mr. Boyd: 

 
This is to confirm that on April 19, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denial of your appeal since you failed to appear for 
the hearing.  Please note that in your appeal application you talked about two bedrooms and a 
den on the main level leading to the season porch and requesting that Ms. Moermond consider 
a variance for the windows.  From reviewing the Fire order dated March 24, 2011, it only talks 
about the basement room being too small and it cannot be used as a sleeping room and that 
you must remove the bed and sleeping materials.    
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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